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May 29, 2020

Craig Hothem
930 Prospect St

La Jolla, CA 92037-4144

Re: Thank you for your donation!

Dear Craig,

On behalf of the entire World Central Kitchen team, | want to thank you for your donation of $5600.00
made on 4/13/2020 in support of Frontline Foods.

We are facing an unparalleled global economic and humanitarian crisis due to COVID-19. With your
support, WCK is providing millions of meals for kids and their families, the elderly, frontline health workers
and the millions of Americans who have lost their jobs and are now struggling to put food on the table.

WCK has purchased more than a million meals from restaurants, providing fresh meals to those in need
while helping a restaurant industry that is suffering during this difficult time. WCK is responding to the
most critical needs in the U.S. with urgency, understanding that food relief is needed now.

We will get through this together. Thank you for your belief and trust in our mission. If you have any
questions or wish to be in touch with us, please reach out to Erin Gore at erin@wck.org.

Sincerely,

oyt

Nate Mook
CEO

p.s. - We hope that you follow us on Twitter (@WCKitchen), Facebook (@WorldCentralKitchen)and
Instagram (@wckitchen) for the latest updates on our #ChefsForAmerica activation.

WCKis a 501(c) 3 exempt organization (EIN: 27-3521132). No goods or services were received in exchange for this philanthropic
contribution. Please keep this receipt for your records.
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